
AZAD MADNI RECEIVES THE JOHN LELAND ATWOOD 
AWARD 

From AIAA/ASEE 

  
Tampa, FL, May 17, 2019 — Azad Madni receives the John Leland Atwood Award made by 
both AIAA and ASEE. It is the highest honor in aerospace engineering education. The Leland 
Atwood award is bestowed annually upon an outstanding aerospace engineering educator in 
recognition of the educator's contributions to the profession. This award recognizes the 
accomplishments of a superior aerospace engineering educator and requires demonstration of 
improvements of lasting influence to aerospace engineering through research, technical 
textbooks, or the introduction of experimental courses or experimental instructional methods. 
The award is given to an aerospace engineering educator who, at the time of selection, is 
engaged in teaching and research in some field of aerospace engineering. The recipient is 
honored both at the ASEE Annual Conference and Exposition (at the Aerospace Division 
Dinner) and at AIAA SciTech Conference (at the Awards Luncheon). 
 

### 
  

If you would like more information about this topic, please call Carla Madni at 3107091681, or 
email cmadni@intelsystech.com. 
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